
October 22, 2014 
 
 

Approved by mail: MENA CSP Technical Assistance Program - CTF (AfDB/IBRD) - 
Approval notification 

 
Dear CTF Trust Fund Committee members: 
 
We are writing regarding the proposal entitled, MENA CSP Technical Assistance Program, 
submitted by the Governments of Algeria, Egypt, Jordan, Libya, Morocco, and Tunisia, AfDB 
and IBRD, for your review and approval of a total CTF allocation of USD 10.0 million in grant 
funding.  

The time period provided for submission of comments and any objection to the decision has 
now expired.  No objections were received. 
 
We are, therefore, pleased to inform you that the following decision is approved: 

The CTF Trust Fund Committee approves USD 9.524 million in CTF grant funding 
(USD 2.924 million AfDB; USD 6.6 million IBRD) for the proposal entitled, MENA 
CSP Technical Assistance Program, submitted by the Governments of Algeria, 
Egypt, Jordan, Libya, Morocco, and Tunisia, the African Development Bank (AfDB) 
and the International Bank for Reconstruction and Development (IBRD). 
 
The CTF Trust Fund Committee note the request of USD 476,000 for project 
implementation and supervision services and approve an amount of USD 476,000 
(USD 238,000 AfDB; USD 238,000 IBRD) in funding for such costs.  
 

Comments from the Trust Fund Committee members and responses have been posted on the 
CIF website here. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Mafalda Duarte 
Climate Investment Funds, Program Manager 
CIF Administrative Unit 
1818 H Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20433 
www.climateinvestmentfunds.org  
 


